
  
   

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
We wish to advise that the date of the Year 8 Parents' Consultation Evening has changed. It will now take 
place on Tuesday 7 March 2017 from 5 pm to 7.30 pm.  

We apologise for any inconvenience caused by the change of date. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs H J Taylor 
Head of Lower School 

 


